
 
 

Dear Parents/Carers 
 
CHRISTMAS CARD DESIGNS – ORDER ONLINE BY 14TH NOVEMBER 2020 
 
Children's Christmas card design 'proofs' were sent home with the children yesterday. 
 
If you would like to place an order for any items the details of how to order are on the proof.   
 
You can use the weblink on the form with your child's unique pin code to place an order. 
 
Please note all orders must be made ONLINE by 14th November 2020.  PLEASE PLACE ALL 
ORDERS BY THIS DATE. 
 
All orders once complete will be sent to the school. 
Kind Regards 
WPS 
 


